St. Paul the Apostle

Capital Campaign News

Capital Campaign Set to Begin
The Challenge Awaits Us

St. Paul the Apostle is preparing to embark on a capital campaign to raise $2.8 million
in pledges to be payable over the next fouryears. After almost 50 years of extensive use
our Church building is in need a variety of improvements and enhancements, our parking
lot needs to be repaved and the rectory repaired and updated. We have completed a
comprehensive feasibility study seeking your input and suggestions and have
received approval from the Diocese of Rockville Centre to proceed.

Over the past year our parish leaders with the assistance of an architect have been meeting
regularly to determine the exact scope of the work to be accomplished and have submitted
final renderings and repair plans.

Your Support is a Vote of Confidence!

The challenge we face as a parish family is obvious; the need is clear. Now is the time
for St. Paul the Apostle to move forward with this capital campaign that will address
deteriorating conditions and update our worship space. We are meeting this new
challenge of updating and repairing much like those families fifty years ago who met
the challenge by supporting the construction of our Church building. By our
response to this new challenge, we become an important part of that heritage and lay
the foundation on which the future will be built at St. Paul the Apostle.

St. Paul’s Quote:

“Everyone must give according to what he has inwardly decided; not sadly,
not grudgingly for God loves a cheerful giver. God can multiply his favors
among you so that you will always have enough of everything and even a

surplus for God’s works.”

“Let us do something Beautiful for God”
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